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On Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. (est), the members of the Lanett City School Board, Pres. Gwen Harris-Brooks, Vice Pres. Tony Edmondson, David Gagnon, and Katie Walton (board member Gail Holley was absent), along with Superintendent Jennifer Boyd, Chief School Financial Officer Gwyn Barnes, Whittany Nolen and Suzzanne Vaughn met at Lanett High School Media Center for the board’s first reading of the 2020-2021 fiscal year budget.  Due to Governor Ivy's mandatory statewide “shelter in place” order, the meeting could not be held in the usual manner.

The meeting began at 5:30 p.m. (est).  Followed by prayer.  The meeting’s agenda was approved and seconded.  
New Business: The first reading and discussion of LCS budget for fiscal year 2020-2021.  The board did not approve or vote on the budget at this meeting.  A second reading is scheduled for Monday, September 14, 2020 and the budget will be approved and voted on at that time.
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*Pursuant to the First Supplemental State of Emergency: Coronavirus (COVID-19) issued on March 18, 2020 by Governor Kay Ivey*

